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 Madeleine Sharpe NOOBJEMP

ER

2016/2892/P 12/08/2016  12:43:58 Very much hope apication forceruv will be successful. Will enable elderly disabled and young children 

to attend the synagogue without breaking any rules of use with wheelchairs etc.

43 belvedere ct

115 lyttelton road

N2 0ah

N2 0ah

 Katya dunitz COMMNT2016/2892/P 14/08/2016  20:36:59 I strongly support this initiative which will personally affect me as a resident of neighbouring 

Westminster and mother of 3 young children. The impact on my life will be huge as it will enable me to 

leave the house and enjoy the company of friends and family, play in the local parks with my children 

and attend celebrations in neighbouring Camden on Friday night and Saturday together with my babies. 

It will also significantly improve the quality of life of wheelchair bound persons within the community. 

The proposal will not negatively impact on others - the poles will be virtually invisible once installed, 

merging with the streetscape as they do in the hundreds of other locations in which similar proposals 

have been implemented.

12 abbey gardens

London nw8 9at

 Aliza SUPPRT2016/2892/P 14/08/2016  19:36:44 The proposed erection of poles will greatly help a large group within our neighborhood. The quality of 

life will vastly improve for parents with small children, the elderly and the infirm. These are members 

of the community who are missing out on social, religious and educational activities because there is no 

eruv in our area. Similar projects all over the world including north London have drastically assisted 

the religious community as they quietly go about their business of attending religious services, joining 

family and friends for dinner or tea, bringing children to play at their friends homes or in the park, 

visiting the sick in the hospital and so on. ALL of these activities are made either possible or easier by 

the erection of a couple of poles that enable the carrying of books, footballs and snacks, the pushing of 

prams and bringing along all the items necessary for babies and toddlers, the pushing wheelchairs of 

the unwell who may need to bring their medicines to dinner. The elderly and the vision impaired will be 

able to use their walking sticks and canes to stop by their neighbors for a cup of tea. 

The poles will not disturb residents and indeed will be barely noticeable unless one is seeking them out. 

Any person who objects to the project on this basis is hiding other, less politically correct objections. 

I strongly urge you to support this application. Thank you for your kind and sensitive review of these 

comments.

19 Fitzjohns 

Avenue

Flat 1

 Susan Philips SUPPRT2016/2892/P 12/08/2016  12:12:31 I fully support this. It will not be seen nor bother anyone but will help many in the community.  Thank 

you for your consideration.

21 Abbey Gardens

London

NW89AS

 Elliot Pine SUPNOT2016/2892/P 12/08/2016  13:05:48 I strongly support the eruv application as it will do no harm to anyone, and can only be of benefit 

especially to those who are disabled or with young babies. The poles and wires are wholly 

unnoticeable.

19 Fitzjohn's Ave
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